
November 8, 2019 
 
Dear ShortStory Shorts Fans-- 
 
We are home for the holidays and back in action! I returned back to the U.S. from Italy 
with so much inspiration---culture, history and friendship---and a renewed sense of 
purpose to do good in the world through social enterprise. What we eat, drink and wear 
really is important and can really make a big impact.  
 
This holiday season we have decided to support a wonderful organization called Mensa 
Caritas in Italy which became near and dear to my heart while I was living in Viterbo 
last year. As you may know, Italy has one of the largest influxes of refugees from places 
like Syria, Africa and other places, many fleeing terrible situations at home and looking 
for a brighter, safer future. Mensa Caritas helps these people and others in need with 
food, shelter, job assistance and other services--and treats them with dignity.  During the 
holiday season when so many are cold, hungry with truly no place to turn to a little can 
go a long way through an organization like Mensa Caritas.  
 
So thank you for buying ShortStory shorts this holiday season, you’ll cherish your 
fabulous shorts even more knowing you’ve done your part too.  

 

 
 

 
Sharing meals and caring at Mensa Caritas in Viterbo, Italy.	


